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23rd Sunday in Ordinary 

Time—6th Sept. 2015 

Newsletter items to Parish Office @ 061 - 368127 or email office@newmarketonfergusparish.ie Deadline is 11.00am on Thursday 

Newmarket 
Sat       5th   7.30pm Mary, John and Rita McCormack, Glencragga 
                                  Paddy McSherry, Ennis Road, and deceased family members 
Sun      6th    11.00am      Martha Doyle, Glenaifreann, 1st anniversary 
Mon     7th 10.00am Daily Mass 
Tue     8th 10.00am Daily Mass 
Wed     9th 10.00am Daily Mass 
Thur    10th 10.00am Daily Mass  
Fri       11th  10.00am Beginning of School Year fo Scoil na Maighdine Mhuire 
Sat       12th   7.30pm Eileen Meehan, Drumline  
                                         Bernie McNamara, Carnakilla 
Sun     13th 11.00am Sunday Mass  
 
Wells 
Sat       5th    6.30pm Weekend Mass 
Sun      6th  10.00am Sunday Mass  
Sat      12th   6.30pm Weekend Mass 
Sun   13th  10.00am Sunday Mass 
 
Carrigerry 
Sun    6th  9.00am         Thomas and Margaret O’Grady, Truagh 
Sun     13th 9.00am Sunday Mass 
 
Carrigoran. 
Sun    13th   10.30am      Mary Collins,  Rathfoland. Month’s mind  

Abundance Prayer Group 
Resume on Monday 7th Sept. at 7.00pm.in the 
upstairs meeting room in Newmarket Church. 
New members welcome.  

Last week’s Church Collection  
 

€1778.95.  Thank You  

St Vincent de Paul / Local Helpline 
086 3024238 

Please leave a short message plus your contact 
details and a member of the society will call 

you back 

Recent Deaths: Pray for the happy repose of the souls of 
Kevin Mooney, New York, son of Lourda (nee McMahon) and Jim Mooney, Stonehall 
Jaroslaw Kruk, Limerick and late of 22 Cluain Aoibhinn, Shannon. 
May they rest in peace  

Among the 17 students commencing their studies for the priesthood in Maynooth this year there are two from the diocese 
of Killaloe: Martin from the parish of Mullagh and Antun from Roscrea. Please keep them in your prayers and continue to 
pray for those who are discerning a vocation to priesthood at this time. 

The Carmelite Sisters, Delgany, Co Wicklow invite women who wish to ex-
plore a monastic vocation to join them for a monastic weekend from 18th – 20th 
September 2015 and share in their life of prayer, liturgy and work for a few 
days. For more information email: contact@carmelitemonasterydelgany.ie 

MEDJUGORJE PRAYER MEETING:   Monday 14th  September:  District Day-
care Centre, Clarecastle:  8pm:  All welcome. 

National Eucharistic Congress 2015  will take place in Knock on September 
26th - 27th.  The theme Christ Our Hope , is reflective of the theme of 
IEC2016.  For more information see the website – www.nec2015.ie 

Counselling Training:  Introduction and  NUI Maynooth Cert evening Courses starting 
late September in Ennis.  Contact Pauline Bradley (MIACP) on 087 6383988. 



Fáilte-Bienvenue-Willkomen-Benvenuto-Bienvenido-Witajcie-Bemvindo- 

Welkom-Velkomin-Vitejte-Karibu-Croeso-Valkommen-Tervetuloa-Welcome 

‘ SPLIT THE POT ’‘ SPLIT THE POT ’‘ SPLIT THE POT ’‘ SPLIT THE POT ’ 
Scoil na Maighdine Mhuire 

  Our pot this week was  €296.00 

Congratulations to our winner 
Ann McNamara 

Next Draw : Tuesday 8th Sept 2015 

The CLARECARE Annual Church Gate Collection is on Sat/Sun, Sept 12th & 13th.  
All proceeds from this collection are spent in County Clare. Clarecare relies on your generosity to sustain 
services to vulnerable Children , Families and Older Persons. THANK YOU! 

Saturday Evening Mass Choir 

in Newmarket Church has  

resumed. New members are 

always welcome. Come along 

any Saturday Night. Practice will resume at a 

later stage.  

****** 
 

Bus to national ploughing championships Tues-

day 22nd September. Bus departs Ennis Temple Gate 

coach park at 6am via Newmarket, Sixmilebridge,  

Bunratty, Cratloe. Pre-booking and Deposit required. 

Ticket €20.  Contact Michael Kearney 086-3733876 / 

086-8467836        

  ****** 
 

Counselling and Facilitation Service Available 

Confidentiality and Discretion Assured 

For Further details and Enquiries 

Contact John @ 086 8206589 
 

****** 
 

Coffee Morning  
in aid of Cahercalla 

Hospice  
 17th Sept 2015 

Mary Meade's House, 
Deerpark,  

Ministers Cross. 
  10 am to 2pm.  All welcome 

Community Coaching in Sport 
Clare Local Development Company is delighted to commence a course 
in Quin Community Centre on the 15th of September The programme 
Community Coaching in Sport is offered to individuals who are 
Long Term Unemployed. If you are interested in finding out more infor-
mation call CLDC on 065 6866800. 

GAA  NEWS 

Lotto: 

Numbers Drawn; 3, 10, 23, 30. No winner of €2600 Jackpot. 

€40 Winners; John Hogan, Deion McCarthy, Ger Hannon, Ann Davoren, 

Hugh Conagans. 

Monday’s Draw takes place at The Crabtree with a Jackpot of €2750. 
 

Results: 

Junior B League Final; Feakle 0-14 NOF 0-10 

U13 Hurling; Wolfe Tones 8-13 NOF 1-08 
 

Weekend Action: 

Best of luck to our Senior Hurlers who play Clonlara on Saturday eve-

ning at 18:00 in Cusack Park. Our Junior B’s aim to get back to winning 

ways this Sunday at 18:00 in Shannon when they meet Parteen. We 

hope to see as many Blues as possible at these games. The power of the 

sixteenth man/woman holds no bounds so let your voice be heard at 

the weekend action. 
 

Ticket Winners: 

Congratulations to club members, Derek Clancy, Phillip Markham, Oisin 

O’Connor, Pat Halpin and Jim O’Neill who were pulled out of our draw 

for All-Ireland Hurling Final tickets. Let’s hope it’s an enjoyable game.  

The Going Strong Club  
resumes activities from Wed. 16th 
Sept. from 2-4pm in Obair Family 

Centre, All are welcome. 

Tidy Towns Community Market has re-opened 
following the Summer Break. A lot of stock has 
built up over the Summer and everything is 
priced to clear. Open Fridays and Saturdays 
10am to 4pm. All proceeds go towards commu-
nity projects 

POLAND PILGRIMAGE: Divine Mercy Pilgrimage to 

Poland takes place on October 5th 2015 for 9 nights. The 

Pilgrimage takes in Warsaw, Czestochowa, Zakopane, Kra-

kow and Wadowice the birthplace of St. John Paul 2nd. The 

Spiritual Director is Fr. John Walsh and the group leader is 

Kathleen Hayes. Cost is €1169.00. For further details contact 

Kathleen Hayes on 061 368549 / 085 1996440 

Evelyn MacMahon School of Speech & Drama. Classes available for 
primary & secondary pupils. Further Information from Evelyn on 065 
1884158 / 086 1884158 

North Clare CF Cycle, Run Walk for TLC4CF  – Cystic Fibro-
sis:   on Saturday 12th Sept.  Online Registration  www.tlc4cf.com 

8th Annual Scariff 10K Run/Walk (Including a 5k route) Fancy doing 
something good for you and your community?  Please come out and sup-
port the Scariff 10K/5K Run/Walk on Sunday 13th September at 2pm.  All 
proceeds in aid of Raheen Community Hospital and Scariff Community 
Radio.  Registration for the event is great value at:  10k - €15;  5k - €10; 
Under 18 - €10; Family Rate - €35.  Register online 
at www.runireland.com or email scariff10K@hotmail.com.  Forms can 
also be picked up locally at O’Meara’s Pharmacy and Centra in Scar-
iff.  Enquiries 087 9459412. Your Race Number to be collected at the Scariff 
GAA Hall.  Late registration will be accepted on the day up to 1:30pm at the 
GAA Hall at no additional cost!  Teas/coffees/refreshments served after the 
event. See you there! 


